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Bangalore Water Supply & Sewerage Board has issued a request for proposals for water
treatment plants in the state of Karnataka.
At K&C Valley in Karnataka, the scope of work includes design, upgradation, and
rehabilitation of existing 248 MLD capacity used water treatment plants, as well as
commissioning, operation, and maintenance for a five-year period, as well as operations and
maintenance (O&M) during the design, upgradation, and rehabilitation period.
The project’s projected cost is Rs 547.31 crore.
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